BOOKS NEEDED! PLEASE HELP US TO BUY NEW BOOKS

BOOK TROLLEY

We will be bringing out the Book Trolley this week on Friday after
school. We use this to raise funds for our reading resources in
school. We have already bought several sets of guided reading books
with the money raised last year, thank you.

The trolley will contain good quality, second hand books for you to
buy very cheaply. There will be books for children and adults, fiction
and non-fiction. All adult books will be priced at £1 and all children's
books will be only 50p.

If you have any books that you can donate please send them to Mrs.
Chapman. Books must be in a good condition.

We are hoping that this will encourage all of our children to read
together and it will be good for them to see parents reading too.

The Book Trolley will be available every Friday after school, outside
if the weather permits, in the Egg Box if it is raining.

NEW! The children will be able to buy books during Friday playtime
if you would prefer to send them with their money in the morning.

Thanks,

Jacky Chapman  jchapman@stannesfulshaw.net

Please support us to buy new books for school.
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